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Good Morning Rachael,

Thank you for consulting with the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation. This
project lies outside of our traditional territories. Any concerns we have will be adequately
represented by other affected tribes. 

Thank you for your time,

Aren Orsen

CCT History/Archaeology

Archaeologist II

Aren.Orsen.HSY@colvilletribes.com

509-978-9064
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